MINUTES OF THE EXECUTIVE SESSION
OF THE MALDEN SCHOOL COMMITTEE
Monday, April 2, 2018
Malden Senior Center, 7 Washington Street

Mayor Christenson called the meeting to order at 8:10 p.m.

1. Non-Union Contract — Attendance Office
Attorney Greenspan said that the Supervisor of Attendance contract for Mr. John Parcellin is up
for renewal. Mr. Greenspan continued that Mr. Parcellin is requesting his contract be renewed
for the years 2018-2020. The previous contract was from 2015-2018.

Superintendent Oteri said that Mr. Parcellin will have a more proactive role going forward as he
is now included in student support teams and will also help check in on Malden students who
attend charter schools.

Mr. lovino made the motion to renew the Supervisor of Attendance, Mr. John Parcellin’s
contract for 2018-2020. Mr. McCarthy seconded. A roll call vote was taken.

Ms. Beardsley voted YES

Ms. Bordonaro voted YES
Mr. Drummey voted YES

Mr. Froio voted YES

Mr. lovino voted YES

Ms. Leon voted YES

Mr. McCarthy voted YES

Ms. Spadafora ABSENT
Mayor Christenson voted YES
Motion passed unanimously.

Adjournment
Ms. Bordonaro made the motion to adjourn Executive Session at 8:22 p.m. Ms. Beardsley seconded and
it was so VOTED. The committee reconvened to the Regular Session at 8:26 p.m.

| certify that a notice of this meeting was filed with the Clerk of the City of Malden in the manner
provided under Chapter 39, Section 23A of the General Laws.

Shirley Dorai, Clerk



